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Long-Term Care in South Carolina: A Look to the Future

AARP SC, SC Public Health Institute and the Lt. Governor’s Office on Aging to Convene Long-Term Care Forum

WHAT:

AARP SC, SC Public Health Institute and the Lt. Governor’s Office on Aging, three of South Carolina’s leading advocates for the future of long-term care will engage elected officials, stakeholders, and advocates in a discussion regarding long-term care issues in South Carolina.  A press conference featuring comments from speakers will occur prior to the hour long forum.  The forum will provide a backdrop, examine what the real issues are, and set the stage for the development of a long range plan for long-term care in the state.  With declining revenues, South Carolina will take this opportunity to focus on longer-term care systems, such as promoting home and community based services over institutional care. 

WHO:

Press conference and forum presenters and speakers will include:

· Enid Kassner, MSW, AARP Director of Independent Living and Long-Term Care and co-author of a recently released AARP report Taking the Long View: Investing in Medicaid Home and Community-Based Services Is Cost-Effective
· Dr. Donna Richter, Executive Director of the South Carolina Public Health Institute
· Teresa Arnold, Legislative Director AARP South Carolina 

· Doug Bryant, Legislative Liaison, South Carolina Public Health Institute
WHEN/WHERE:

Thursday, April 30, 2008 

Press Conference at 12:30 p.m. Room 101/110 Blatt Building – State House Complex

Forum begins at 1 p.m. Room 101/110 Blatt Building – State House Complex

###

AARP is a nonprofit, nonpartisan membership organization that helps people 50+ have independence, choice and control in ways that are beneficial and affordable to them and society as a whole.  We produce AARP The Magazine, published bimonthly; AARP Bulletin, our monthly newspaper; AARP Segunda Juventud, our bimonthly magazine in Spanish and English; NRTA Live & Learn, our quarterly newsletter for 50+ educators; and our Web site, www.aarp.org. AARP Foundation is our affiliated charity that provides security, protection, and empowerment to older persons in need with support from thousands of volunteers, donors, and sponsors. We have staffed offices in all 50 states, the District of Columbia, Puerto Rico, and the U.S. Virgin Islands.
